BOLTON PLANNING BOARD

Minutes of Meeting May 13, 2009 at 7:30 P.M. Bolton Town Hall

Present: John Karlon (Board Vice-Chairman), Michelle Tuck, and Jennifer Atwood Burney (Town Planner)

Not Present: Doug Storey (Chairman), Mark Duggan, James Owen (Associate Member),

PUBLIC HEARINGS

NONE

GENERAL BUSINESS

Chairman Doug Storey called and informed the town planner he would not be present at the meeting due to a sudden illness. The Board will not have a quorum tonight but the two members present decided to have an informal discussion wit the town clerk and Bruce Slater since they were both present already.

Town Clerk, Pam Powell

Ms. Powell briefly explained that she would like the town bylaws recodified by General Code. Michelle Tuck agreed that the bylaws needed updating and was very familiar with recodification done in other towns by other companies.

Bruce Slater – 356 Great Road – Great Brook Farms

Mr. Slater presented a plan showing parking and indicated that he is ready to move forward with scheduling a hearing for a Special Permit. The Town Planner stated that she would arrange a hearing date at a future meeting.

OTHER BUSINESS

None

NEXT MEETING

June 10, 2009 June 24, 2009

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm

Minutes submitted by Jennifer Atwood Burney, Town Planner